
Did you know there is a Policewomen’s Lunch Group? 

There is and they recently had a meeting at district 3 to discuss future plans. 

 

Pictured at the recent gathering Back Row-Beth Basefsky, Mona DeSanti, Margaret Chavez, 
Cathy Davis, Debi Libonati, Michele Guzman, Linda Remley, Miriam Reed.  Seated Wilma 
Rowe, Patty Jung, Gege Craven and Rosie Sapegin (Attended but not pictures, Barb Wimmer 
and Sharon Hughes 

They meet during the 3rd week of each month and will send out the 1st lunch notice the 
1st week of each month so people can prioritize if they want to come. They will send out 
the reminder email approximately 1 week before the lunch to get last minute RSVPs. 
They meet at restaurants all over the metro area. They are also planning on adding 
some extra activities (Museums, DCPA shows,etc). Several current members are willing 
to provide carpooling, as needed, to aid those who need transportation in order to 
attend.  

MEMBERS - The group will be open to retired officers, widows of officers, retired DPD 
civilian women, and civilian women who volunteer or work with the dept. or the retiree 
rganizations.  

If anyone has any questions, or would like to receive emails, please feel free to reach 

out to Rosie Sapegin at rosie.sapegin@comcast.net, or Patty Jung at 

peppermintpattydenver@gmail.com 
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